ATTENTION:

Now that registration is over and the odds and ends have been pieced together the "Editorial Staff" of the Faculty Bulletin greets you with a cheerie "Howdy!"

"Editorial Staff" sounds rather formal for such an informal publication as the Faculty Bulletin. That's just the point "YOU" are a member of the "Editorial Staff". The Faculty Bulletin is made available for each member of the faculty on Thursday of each week. Announcements, administrative guidance, departmental happenings are to be given expression through the Faculty Bulletin. It is your Faculty Bulletin. The items you submit will be signed by you.

To appear in the Thursday issue of the Faculty Bulletin items are to be received in the Registrar's Office not later than 9:00 A.M. that morning, preferably the previous afternoon. We do not have the facilities for a rush order on a long item or list.

You will find in the Faculty Bulletin from time to time lists of students to be excused from class on account of athletic trips or other absences necessary through representation of the University. The names of students who have dropped all courses will appear in the bulletin.

O, yes! Be sure to read the Faculty Bulletin each week and by so doing continue to prove your cooperation so fully and generously expressed during the period of Registration.

By this time you should have a reliable class roll. If you find in your class a student whose name is not on your roll sent out by Mr. Lerret from the IBM Office find out from the student what the difficulty is and if necessary send him to the Registrar's Office to class the registration. No class cards are being used this time. Your roll is your authority. The name of the student must be there or you are not authorized to teach him.

It is now to late to add a course. September 27th was set by the Administrative Committee as the final date for adding a course. A Student may drop a course up to and including October 25th without academic penalty. (The date marking the close of the first six weeks of school) At that time a final roster will be made with all the drops eliminated and it will be on this roster that your final grades will be recorded. Any person who drops after that date will need to make an indication of a WF or WP on that roster as a final grade. BUT THE WF OR WP WILL BE CIVEN TO ONLY THOSE STUDENTS FOR WHOM YOU RECLIVE A NOTIFICATION OF AN OFFICIAL DROP FROM THE TABULATING OFFICE, all students from whom you do not receive a drop must have a grade.

S. W. Hutton, Registrar

The following men will be absent from all classes Saturday, September 27th, 1947. They are participating in a football games with Kilgore Junior College at Kilgore:

Conway Melson
Kenneth Adkins
h. E. Lee
Meorge Porter
W. R. Mathis
Arthur Cloke
Bill Hoosier
Frank Lidiak
h. J. Lusk
Fred Smith
Roy Pitcock
David Wade
Milton Farmer

Bob Downey
John Wheeler
Bud Eudy
Billy Willingham
Gene Culbertson
Norman Hughes
Bill Monk
Doil Golding
Johnny Dunn
Herbert Nam
George Mitcham
J. B. Thompson
Keith Carpenter

Frank Straska Homer Ludiker J. W. Coats John Medanich Dan Wildie Jimmie Hickey Cene Reed Floyd Sanders James Busby Johnny Davis Bob Armstrong Doyle Gilbert

Walter Roach, Ass't. Coach